
 

BDO SA, Grant Thornton Johannesburg finalise merger

BDO South Africa and the former Grant Thornton Johannesburg have merged. The former Grant Thornton Johannesburg
office is now consolidated under the BDO South Africa brand.

The consolidation marks the last stage of the merger process in Johannesburg and will include the incorporation of Grant
Thornton offices in Cape Town and Port Elizabeth into BDO.
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